M Gmafl Shaheed Bhagat Singh College <sbscprincipal@gmail.com>

Undergraduate Admissions for Academic Session 2024-25
1 message

Office Admissions <office@admission.du.ac.in> Thu, May 30, 2024 at 2:23 PM
To: college.principals@du.ac.in, Office Admissions <office@admission.du.ac.in>

All Principals, - ER P (Pa/#o-o .
All Colleges, University of Delhi e ” e’g& \/\)-c,ﬂp"(l ’!'f
— "“"," =

Dear Sir/Madam,

This mail is being generated by University of Delhi (UoD) to inform you that fr u h@@g_@dsmic year
2024-25, all admissions to Undergraduate Programs are being done on the basis of the scores obtained
through the Common University Entrance Test which is conducted by the National Testing Agency

(NTA).

You are advised to circulate the following URLs for admissions to Undergraduate Programs of UoD for
the academic session 2024-25:

1. For Registering to CUET(UG) 2024: https://ugadmission.uod.ac.in/

2. For UG Bulletin of Information and other information related to admissions in University of
Delhi: https://admission.uod.ac.in/

2. For Common Seat Allocation System UG : hitps://admission.uod.ac.in/
userfiles/downloads/29052024 CSAS-UG_compressed.pdf

Candidates desirous of seeking admissiori to UoD will have to apply to UoD’s Common Seat Allocation
System (UG) — 2024.

The candidates must visit the admission website of the University on a regular basis for all updates and
schedules related to admissions.
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